
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

 

Sunday, April 15, 2018 

Worship Leader – Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

He Has Made Me Glad 

Psalm 145:1-3 

We Praise Thee, O God 

Chorus Medley 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise...  

Light the Fire 

god invites us to his table...  

1 Corinthians 13:4-8a 

Faithful Love 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

Doug Dobbins 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

Doug Dobbins 

Matthew 5:14-16 

This Little Light of Mine 

god speaks through his word... 

Sermon: The Faith of Generation Z 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Hold to God’s Unchanging Hand 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Closing Announcements 

John Knox 

Jesus, Hold My Hand 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Don O’Farrell – Granbury Care    

Center Rehab 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Terry Brooks, Max 

Calk, David Casey, Gerald Heffley,   

Melba Hoover, Nena Hopper, Jim &   

Judith Mackey, Debbie Martin, Don 

McCleskey, Caroline Monday, Mary Beth 

Moore, Yvonne Nichols, Rudy Rountree, 

James Royse, Don Walker, Jean Wann, 

Henry West 

Relatives/Friends 

Mel Alkire, Cannon Aquillar,       

Deborah Bain, Ariella Casey, Jennie 

Dodd, Joann Hawkins, Vera Hawkins, 

Jennifer Hutchings, Keith Jay, Erica 

McNally, Karen Peevy, Marie Phelps, 

George Robison, Jeana Ross, Mark     

Sandel, Jim Sullinger, Tommy Wiley 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Sympathy 

To Jim and Betsy Dennis at the 

death of Betsy’s sister, Pearl Webb.  

To Jeff and Alisa Compton at the 

death of Jeff’s father, Ron Compton.  

 

 

 

 

Baby Shower   

For Mark and Ali Kaiser (our  mis-

sionaries in Brazil) on Sunday, May 6, 2:00-

3:30pm in the Parlor. Mark and Ali will join 

us via Skype. Please give gifts of money 

only (checks payable to the Granbury 

Church of Christ). One check from the 

church will be sent to them after all funds 

have been collected. 

Announcements  

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Firehouse Sub   

Sandwich, Chips, Salad Bar, Cookie and 

Drink for $5. Kid-friendly menu is also 

available for $1 per item.  

Cherokee Day 2018 – Saturday, May 5, 

at Cherokee Children’s Home. Welcome at 

11:30am, and BBQ lunch at noon. Come 

early or stay late to tour the campus and see 

the new girls’ cottage. 

Senior Banquet – Saturday, May 5, 

6:00–8:00pm, in the Fellowship Center. 

Come enjoy this night as we honor the Class 

of 2018 – Stockton Berryman, Everly    

Carey, Max Holly, Cami Hughes, Bailey 

McCall, and Kylee Moore. Please RSVP at 

www.granburycocnet/ministry/youth if you 

plan to attend. Gifts for the seniors (with 

name attached) may be left in the Teen  

Center for pick-up.  

Connections Groups 

Fifth Sunday Group will meet Sun-

day, April 29, at 6:00pm at the home of 

Yvonne Rosenquist. Everyone is invited to 

attend. Bring finger foods and come to 

meet, greet and fellowship! Mark Hackney 

will lead the devotional. 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

Granbury Church of Christ Financial Summary as of March 31, 2018 

Year-to-Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harvest Sunday - YTD 2018 

Pledged - $211,678 Received - $171,883 Yet to Come - $39,795 

Wednesdays   

at 6:30pm                

in the          

Worship Center 

    Actual Budget Difference 

Income         

  General Fund $241,978 $268,637 ($26,659) 

  CSC $26,607 $18,000 $8,607 

  Hispanic Min. $1,495 -0- $1,495 

  Total $270,080 $286,637 ($16,557) 

Expenses         

  General Fund $253,211 $256,963 ($3,752) 

  CSC $18,543 $27,862 ($9,319) 

  Hispanic Min. $9,000 $9,000 -0- 

  Total $280,754 $293,825 ($13,071) 



  

  

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, April 8, 2018 

Sunday Bible Class 348 

10:15am Assembly 617 

Sunday pm Assembly 31 

Youth 20 

Life Groups 48 

Sunday pm Total 184 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Michael Grayson 

Youth Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Church Health Check-up 

As we go through life, doctors recommend having annual check-ups to evaluate 
the overall physical condition of our bodies. A thorough examination may confirm 
our perception of good health, but it may also reveal hidden areas of concern that 
need to be addressed. 

It makes sense that people should also have periodic check-ups of their spiritual 
health as well. Christians are instructed in 2 Corinthians 13:5 to “examine yourselves 
to see whether you are in the faith….” This examination can and should be done both 
individually and collectively as the body of Christ. How does a church go about mak-
ing such an evaluation? 

Our church leaders have recently consulted with the Siburt Institute for Church 
Ministry at Abilene Christian University, which provides resources to help churches 
grow and flourish. One tool the Institute offers is the Church Health Assessment. This 
church-wide survey is a useful way to do a “check-up” on a congregation’s health by 
measuring nine different areas of the church. After the members complete the survey, 
Dr. Carson Reed, Vice-President for Church Relations at ACU and Executive Direc-
tor of the Siburt Institute, will compile the survey results and present an overview to 
our church leaders of how the congregation is doing in those nine categories. 

The link to the survey will be sent to our members by email and will be available 
on the church website and Facebook page beginning today. It only takes about ten 
minutes to complete. Each individual member is asked to fill out a separate survey 
rather than submitting one survey as a family. Those who don’t have access to a com-
puter may complete the survey at one of the computer stations that will be set up at 
the church building at designated times, and church staff will be available to help you 
get started. The deadline for completing the survey is Monday, April 30. 

Make plans now to give your input regarding this important assessment of our 
church’s overall health. We want to hear from you! 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

Do not conform any longer           

to the pattern of this world,       

but be transformed                        

by the renewing of your mind. 

Romans 12:2 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 


